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Lunchtime Food Policy

The following is out lunchtime policy at Crescent:

No substitute lunches are provided by the school when lunch is forgotten.
If a student has no lunch, attempts will be made to contact you. Students may sit in the

office to eat should their lunch be dropped off after the designate lunch period.  They will

be given plenty of time to eat.  If we are unable to contact you, no food is given to or

shared from other students.

No trading food, snacks, or eating utensils policy will be enforced.
This is to reduce the risk to students from a potential exposure to known or unknown

allergens.


